
 

 

THANK YOU 
 

On behalf of Holy Trinity Church of England Academy, our 

School Council members would like to say a huge thank you to 

all our parents for their amazing generosity this Christmas.   

We asked for donations to Hospitality and Hope Foodbank 

instead of a Christmas Gift, and wow look at how generous you 

have all been.  What you can see below is only a small 

selection of what we received. 

 

 


